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Council Memorandum 

 

Date:  September 17, 2020 

To: Council 

From: Chis Marshall 

Re: Land Use Planning Interim Procedures 

 

Recommendation 

That the Memo from Chris Marshall, Director of Development Services, regarding Land 

Use Planning Interim Procedures be received; and 

That now that the State of Emergency has been lifted and the Planning Advisory 

Committee meetings are taking place on a monthly basis, the interim modification to the 

Planning Advisory Committee Terms of Reference be removed that enabled planning 

applications to be forwarded directly to Council for consideration and approval.  

Rationale  

In order to expedite planning decisions already in process during the State of 

Emergency, and where a Statutory Public Meeting under the Planning Act had already 

been held, an interim amendment to the current Planning Advisory Committee terms of 

reference was adopted by Council on April 28, 2020. Now that the State of Emergency 

has been lifted and the Planning Advisory Committee Meetings are being held on a 

monthly basis, staff are recommending that the interim modification to the Planning 

Advisory Committee Terms of Reference be removed 
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